
Gold Coast MARC Membership Meeting Minutes 
Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Duffy’s Federal Highway and Linton Boulevard 
11:46 a.m. – 12:22 p.m. 

18 members present 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 

2. Treasurer’s report:  $3,474.76 

3. Membership report:  52 paid members  for 2023 

4. Approval of minutes from last membership meeting. 

5. Next Board Meeting is Wednesday, 5-10-23 at Duffy’s on Hillsboro. 

6. Reminder emails with an application went out to members for 2023 membership. 

Harold Fienberg reminded members to include their National MARC number. You 

can find your national number on the magazine mailing label. 

7. Next Membership Meeting is Saturday, 5-13-23  at The Gourmet Deli Restaurant in 

Lake Worth. 

8. Pioneer Day Parade in Deerfield Beach was Saturday, 2-28-23.  Frank Lacava 

headed up the parade. 

9. Bellagio Car Show was Sunday, 2-19-23.  Stuart Vogel reported that there were well 

over 100 cars in attendance. There was no fee to enter this event.  We had 12 cars 

from our club including 1 Model T. 

10. Corvette show was Sunday, 3-5-23 at Lou Bachrodt Chevrolet .  Ron Russo said that 

there were 302 cars.  We had 6 or 7 cars there. The show netted $20,000 and the 

owner, Lou Bachrodt, matched the donation.  Over $40,000 will be presented to Joe 

DiMaggio Hospital as a donation. 

11. All A’s Judging Show was 3-11-23 and headed up by Gary Kudisch at Ruby Tuesday 

in Royal Palm Beach. It was well attended. Gold Coast had 12 cars there and Palm 

Beach A’s had 5 cars there. A $10 judging fee was charged to offset the price of the 

trophies. Trophies will be given out on 5-13-23. The club provided Dunkin’ Donuts 

coffee and doughnuts.  

The categories were: 

• Best of Show - Top Scoring car 

• Master Class - 2nd Highest Scoring car 

• Preservation Class - 50 points less than 2nd 

• Heritage Class - 100 points less than 3rd 

• Chief Judge Choice/Honorable Mention 



12. Wounded Veterans car show, a charity show, was on 3-19-23. It was cancelled at the 

last minute due to weather but it was rescheduled for the following week.  About 4 

cars were there and a couple Model T’s. 

13. Dauer Classic Car Museum is a possible spring club event that Stuart Vogel is 

looking into. Ron Russo suggested reaching out to Larry McPherson. 

14. Kopp private car collection visit will follow the General Membership meeting on 4-

15-23. 

15. Tune-up and Tube Steak cookout will be on Saturday, 4-22-23 at John Prince Park.  

Karen Klotz is organizing it.  17 people have RSVP’d that they will be attending.  Ray 

will send out a reminder email.   

16. Sweet Corn Fiesta is Sunday 4-30-23 at the South Florida Fairgrounds from 11:00 - 

5:00.  The $10 entrance fee will be waived if you drive a Model A or Model T.  Harold 

Fienberg advised that staff will allow up to 15 vehicles. Some Palm Beach A’s will 

also be attending. Harold will reach out to Dave Carlson of the Palm Beach A’s to 

coordinate. Karen Klotz created a flier to be emailed to the members. Please RSVP 

to Harold to hold your spot as this will fill up quickly. 

17. Flagler Museum Day is Monday 6-5-23.  Karen Klotz advised the $26 museum 

entrance fee is waived on this day only. It’s a self-guided tour. They suggest allowing 

2 hours for the tour. Food boxes will be available to purchase in the gift shop. 

18. Father’s Day event at Mizner is Sunday, 6-18-23.  More information to follow. 

19. New Business:  Gary Kudisch asked if anyone would be interested in an airboat ride.  

It’s near Bedner’s Farm on 441.  Karen Klotz asked about having a sign at the events 

that gives information about our club. 

20. Shop tour interests include: 

• Ray Voigt - 1st cylinder compression problem 

• David Board - front end problem 

• Steve Schutt - engine and tires 

• Rocco Zucco – alignment 

Karen Klotz made a motion to adjourn. It was seconded by Stuart Vogel.  All in favor.  

Meeting adjourned at 12:22 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Klotz for Bill Snow 

 


